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COUNTRY CLUB HEIGHTS
UTILITIES IMPROVEMENT PROJECT
Community Update: June 12, 2024
Dear Property Owners and Residents of Country Club Heights,

We appreciate your continued patience as we work through the Country Club 
Heights Utilities Improvement Project.

We want to inform you that the previous contractor has permanently exited the 
community. Seminole County is now taking all necessary steps to ensure the 
project is completed to the highest standards. We will keep you informed of new 
developments, including the selection of a new contractor.

In the meantime, a County team will be deployed to clean up the neighborhood. 
You can expect a new street sweeper to clear construction-related debris and dust 
in the coming days, along with efforts to manage erosion throughout the area. 

Please do not hesitate to reach out with any questions to Community Project 
Liaison, Leann Wishah, via email at CCH-Utilities-Project@seminolecountyfl.gov or 
by phone at (352) 432-8179.
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